Balanced Planning, Inc. 855 Bordeaux Way, Suite 100  Phone: (707)261-8719
Napa, CA 94558 Fax: (707) 253-0135
e-mail: beth@swgnapa.com

July 28, 2010

Michael Abramson
Napa Sanitation District
935 Hartle Court

Napa, California 94559

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR RECYLCED WATER SERVICE
Silverado Suscol Vineyards and SPP Napa Vineyards

Dear Michael:

| am writing on behalf of my clients, SPP Napa Vineyards, LLC and Silverado
Suscol Vineyards, LLC. Silverado Suscol is an existing 200 acre vineyard located on
the east side of Suscol Avenue (Hwy 221) near its intersection with Highway 29.
SPP Napa Vineyards is in the planning stages, proposing approximately 440 acres
on both the north and south sides of Suscol Creek. The enclosed map shows the
location of both vineyards. We are writing to request a “Will Serve” letter for delivery
of recycled water to both projects. The existing Silverado Suscol Vineyard is
prepared to accept recycled water as soon as the delivery routes are completed.
SPP Napa Vineyards could accept water after final plan approval and vineyard
installation. We felt that a single request that outlines the owner’s long term plans for
irrigation in this general area would provide you with better information regarding long
term demand. Total demand for both vineyards would not exceed 300 acre feet of
water annually.

The owners feel that the long term ability to access recycled water service for
agricultural irrigation is an important alternative water source, even if current
groundwater is shown to be more than adequate. The use of treated wastewater for
agricultural irrigation puts this available water to a beneficial use.

We have started preliminary investigation into the location of the existing
recycled water lines, with the assistance of Winzler & Kelly. With the assistance of
Winzler & Kelly, we would be available to participate in the design and engineering
effort as needed.



We are also aware of the process that NSD is going through to evaluate the
area demand for recycled water service. We hope that this information is helpful in
the context of establishing the long term desire for recycled water service to this
parcel. Please contact me if you need additional information to process this request.

Sincerely,

Bk Vst

Beth Painter
Balanced Planning

Enclosure

Cc:  Mark Couchman
Pete Opatz
Jim Bushey
John Riley
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